

University of Rhode Island

DigitalCommons@URI

The Committee to Eliminate Heterosexism and
Homophobia

Gender and Sexuality Center

1996

H&H Committee Mid January Meeting Notes

Follow this and additional works at: <https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/cmte-eliminate>

Recommended Citation

"H&H Committee Mid January Meeting Notes" (1996). *The Committee to Eliminate Heterosexism and Homophobia*. Paper 78.

<https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/cmte-eliminate/78>

This Note is brought to you for free and open access by the Gender and Sexuality Center at DigitalCommons@URI. It has been accepted for inclusion in The Committee to Eliminate Heterosexism and Homophobia by an authorized administrator of DigitalCommons@URI. For more information, please contact digitalcommons-group@uri.edu.

Date: Mon, 15 Jan 1996 16:51:23 -0500
To: wjb@uriacc.uri.edu, hyl101@uriacc.uri.edu, wyl101@uriacc.uri.edu, gretac@uriacc.uri.edu, carisp@egr.uri.edu, dshugar@uriacc.uri.edu, jwalton@uriacc.uri.edu, GHM101@uriacc.uri.edu, mrudd@uriacc.uri.edu, KKOC1252@URIACC.URI.EDU, NOSP1986@uriacc.uri.edu, cgre@uriacc.uri.edu, hnic7063@uriacc.uri.edu, jws6308@uriacc.uri.edu, NAZA8050@uriacc.uri.edu,
From: wjb@uriacc.uri.edu (Bill Bartels)
Subject: First Meeting of Semester

Publicize

Hi H&H'ers.

I am trying something new. For those of you with e-mail, this is the only notice you will get about our upcoming meeting. Please print out this message and you will have a copy of the agenda as well (bring it to the meeting as usual).

Our meeting will be Friday January 19, 1996 at 12 noon in the GALLERY room of the memorial union (note change of meeting place).

The agenda will be as follows:

1. Approval of Minutes.
2. Issues related to the Rough draft of URI GLBA/H&H resource brochure:
 - A. Should we include "Transgender" in the title? Discussion.
 - B. Should we list people as contacts in case of incidents of harassment? Discussion.
3. Other H&H projects:
 - video on diversity: report from subcommittee
 - Reporting GLB hate crimes/violence? Should we create a subcommittee?
 - Creating a video resource library? Should we create a subcommittee?
 - Should we consider ways to connect with High Schools?
 - Briefings on same gender marriage.
4. Other business?

Hope to see you on the 19th

Bill

Bill Bartels, Protestant Chaplain
The University of Rhode Island
319 Roosevelt Hall
Kingston, RI 02881
(401) 792-4784 wjb@uriacc.uri.edu

There are more things in
Heaven and Earth, Horatio, than
are dreamt of in your philosophy."

1) Subcommittee for reporting harassment - names collected Holly, All, ALP, Andrew, Gary. ALP will coordinate getting people together for a first meeting

2) Joan Middle - she requested to put off until March or April. Having complications from surgery
week before or after Symposium → before so better, 2nd week after spring break. Tue Apr 2 → Dana will check w/ WS & Horns to ensure there is no conflict

3) Symposium update
Cosponsorship
Papers (time length)

Attendance

Comm. 683-
3563

Cary
Brent

Gwendolyn

Adria

AL LOTT

Allied M. Anderson

Melissa Loving

Carolina Tejera

Brie Taylor

WALKY S.

Mari Rudd

Dana Shugar
Nancy Azar

Jacqueline Washburn

Gwendolyn Spencer (visitor)

Amy Black

ANDREW WINTERS

Gean Walton

Bob Conklin

Mary Cappello